
COMPANY UPDATE
CONSTRUCTION
Our crews are working in the original serving area, building 
the area with fiber-to-the-home (FTTH) service. The area 
between Township Line Road east to Burkettsville-St. 
Henry Road and from Kuhn Road to State Route 219 is 
complete. Crews are now working west of Township Line 
Road on St. Anthony Road. 
FTTH has been installed around the new Eaglebrooke 
Parkway circle in Celina and to new lots in the Wenning 
Acres subdivision in Coldwater.
Our team is also upgrading our wireless customers with 
new LTE equipment.

NEW OFFERING FOR BUSINESSES
Wabash is actively deploying hosted PBX phone systems, 
a new offering for our customers. This IP-based phone 
system brings businesses more flexibility and mobility than 
traditional phone systems are able at an affordable cost. 
Our team is certified and would be happy to discuss the 
benefits this feature-rich system could bring your business.

VOTE FOR OUR TREE
Wabash is participating in the Fort Festival of Trees held 
at the Fort Recovery Public Library. Stop by December 4-30 
during the library’s business hours to check out our tree 
and all of the locally decorated Christmas trees. And, be 
sure to vote for Wabash’s tree!

SCHOLARSHIPS AVAILABLE
CALLING ALL HIGH SCHOOL SENIORS!
Wabash is proud to offer $3,000 in scholarships to 
qualifying 2018 high school seniors who wish to further 
their education. Applicants must be a child or legal ward 
of a Wabash Mutual Telephone Company member.
Further, Wabash is excited to continue its participation 
in the National Telecommunications Cooperative 
Association (NTCA) and Foundation of Rural Service (FRS) 
2018 College Scholarship Program. This program offers 
30 scholarships, awarding $2,000 to at least one person 
per region. If you’re awarded, Wabash will contribute an 
additional $500 to the scholarship, bringing this one-time 
scholarship award to a $2,500 total. 
Details and applications for Wabash’s scholarship and 
the FRS 2018 College Scholarship Program can be found 
on our website: wabash.com/about-us/scholarships/.
Applications must be delivered to our office by March 1, 2018.

WABASH HOLIDAY HOURS
AFTER HOURS AVAILABLE
December 22 | Open 8am-Noon
December 25 | Closed
December 29 | Open 8am-Noon
January 1 | Closed
As always, if you need assistance, our After Hours 
Department will be happy to help — 419.942.1111.
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Have yourself 
a merry little
Christmas!



Buffering?

ELF THAT!
Even Santa doesn’t have time 
for buffering.

Lucky for you, you have access 
to the fastest and most reliable 
internet around.
•  Speeds up to 1 Gig!  
   – that’s 1,000 Mbps!
•  Plans to power all of the 
   devices in your home
•  No fee to change plans 
   – why not try a higher speed?
•  Local technical support, 24/7
•  $25 referral credit 
   – no limits, so refer everyone

Don’t let your friends settle 
for slow downloads and 
buffering. Refer them to your 
service provider: Wabash!
Please know that service may not be available 
in all areas. Actual performance may vary by 
location and package level. 

6670 Wabash Road & 118 E Market Street, Celina, OH 45822

TEAM TALK 
RANSBOTTOM RECOGNIZED FOR 5 YEARS
Chad Ransbottom recently celebrated five years with 
Wabash! As Install and Repair Supervisor, Chad works 
with his team to prepare and install services at area 
businesses and residential properties, while overseeing 
the daily operations of his team. When not at work, 
he enjoys spending time with his wife and family, and 
volunteering with the Rockford Fire Department.
Thank you for all of your hard work!

TAYLOR JOINS TEAM
Aaron Taylor joined the Wabash team in October as  
an Install and Repair Technician. Aaron brings 
technology and installation experience to the team, 
including his service in the Navy on the USS Albany and 
USS Nimitz. Aaron, along with his wife and son, enjoys 
camping and cheering on the Denver Broncos and the 
Michigan Wolverines.
Welcome to the team!

GIVE THE PERFECT GIFT
YOUR SEARCH ENDS HERE
Socks are nice, but here are a few other useful gift ideas that are sure to  
bring smiles. 
   •  Wabash Gift Certificate	    •  Upgrade Internet Speed
   •  DVR Service			     •  Wireless Router
   •  Add a Movie Package	    •  Add Calling Features
   •  Add a Sports Package
Simply contact us for details. We're happy to help! 
Added packages and upgrades can be given in increments of one or more months. 
Gift certificates are good for one year and can be applied towards current bill, 
new service, phone system, networking, wireless router and more!

$100 GIFT CERTIFICATE COULD BE YOURS!
ENTER TO WIN
We could all use a little extra $$ this time of year, so we’re offering four 
chances to win a $100 Wabash Gift Certificate. Follow our Facebook page or 
check our website each week on how to enter. Just look for the Elf That post. 
The first chance to win begins December 1. Go check it out!


